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First of all, we would like to extend our gratitude to Euro-IX and the staff 
behind the Association, for providing us the opportunity to attend such an 
interesting event. 
 
The BHNIX team just started their journey into the IX field, and we found 
that attending the forum opens many opportunities for overcoming 
potential challenges faced by many starting IXPs. The major benefit that 
we recognised during and after the forum is that Euro-IX provides an 
important community which we found very open, forthcoming and happy 
to share its knowledge. The presentations we saw gave us a better 
understanding of the Euro-IX organisation and its practices, and also 
provided many relevant technical details in the IX area. A number of 
suggestions and stated readiness to help from some IX's, will contribute to 
faster and better development of BHNIX. 
Lastly, we would like to express our gratitude for the chance to become 
part of Euro-IX family and we look forward to a long and successful 
cooperation. 
 
Learn more about BHNIX here 


